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I went out to 45 Stonewall on May 17, 2018 based on an application for repair. The effluent was surfacing in an area
around the first stepdown (see attached drawing), have your septic contractor investigate and fix as needed. Have your
contractor contact us when doing it so we can verify the results.

Thanks,
Oliver Tolksdorf

Soil Scientist
Harnett County Health Department



